
 

 

 

 

27 December 2018 

 

Subject: Extension of subscription and payment period of rights to purchase additional EIC-R 

 

 Thai NVDR Co., Ltd (Thai NVDR) would like to inform the extension of the subscription 

and payment period of rights to purchase additional EIC-R during 24-25 December 2018.  This is due 

to ELECTRONICS INDUSTRY PUBLIC COMPANY LIMITED (The Company)’s clarification on 

information and facts, which was announced on 26 December 2018, that the period of subscription 

which is close the end of the year and continues with the New Year Festival, it may not be convenient for 

some shareholders to subscribe for the newly-issued ordinary shares during such period. The company has 

resolved to extend the subscription and payment period of the capital increase ordinary shares of the 

company to 24 December 2018 – 18 January 2019. 

 Thai NVDR would like to inform the extension of subscription and payment period of 

rights to purchase additional EIC-R from 24 - 25 December 2018 to 24 December 2018 - 15 

January 2019. 

 

Should you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact Thai NVDR Company 

Limited at 02-009-9433 - 43. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

Thai NVDR Company Limited 
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